
PATHS FOR ALL 

AVON VALLEY RIGHTS OF WAY GROUP 

As the result of a successful workshop at the Tidworth Area Board, the Parishes 

of Enford, Fittleton and Netheravon agreed to form a group to look after, 

improve (by making them accessible to all) and maintain the Rights of Way in 
the Parishes.   We also decided to make circular routes using the Rights of Ways 

and to publish leaflets describing them to encourage people of all ages and 

abilities to walk for their health and enjoyment.   We especially would like to 

involve young people to design waymarks and help illustrate maps for 

information boards and leaflets. 
 

If you are interested in coming to our next meeting in September (date to 

be decided), could you please email : 

Mary Towle at mary.towle@btinternet.com (Netheravon and Fittleton) or 

Mark Hiskett at mark.hiskett@googlemail.com (Enford). 
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